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Mutxamel, 28th October 2019 

 

        Subject: Cooking Classes 

        Groups: Nursery, Reception and Primary 

 

        Dear Parents: 

As you know, our Cooking classes began in October. 

Each term our little chefs will make around six different recipes.  

This term they will cook: 

- Cheese sticks 

- Apple cake 

- Halloween biscuits 

- Ham and cheese kebabs 

- Pizza bread 

- Flan (Crème caramel) 

All the recipes will be tasted by the pupils during their Cooking class, also some 

of the recipes will be taken home. During this term, for example, they will take 

home some spooky Halloween biscuits. 

Kind regards, 

The English School 
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